
Coalition against Rest Area Commercialization Continues to Grow 

The Partnership to Save Highway Communities continues to grow as a strong voice in 
defense of the federal ban on rest area commercialization, with the Blind Entrepreneurs 
Alliance joining as the coalition's newest member. Read more about the Blind Entrepreneurs 
Alliance and the threat rest area commercialization poses to the ability of blind 
entrepreneurs to support themselves and their families on the Partnership's blog.  

 


